

# DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

### WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



#### + HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Happy Holidays from all of us at ECSOD! We hope you have a safe and wonderful holiday season with your families and friends! We have some fun and exciting things happening this month including our Winter Dance Show, Holiday Party, and Holiday Hair Week! We're so excited!



December 4th - 9th

Dancers are encouraged to dress up their hair in a festive, funky way this week! We can't wait to see what creative "dos" you come up with! Let's get JOLLY!

#### + WINTER DANCE SHOW!

Sunday, December 11th Shows at 2:00 and 4:00pm The Oxford (ECCT)

Tickets are now on sale at the studio desk for \$5 each. Children under 3 are free. Tickets will also be available at the door. Invite your families and friends! A portion of all proceeds will go to local families in need this holiday season.

#### + ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY!

Friday, December 16th 5-7pm

Everyone is invited to our Holiday Party! There will be games, snacks, cookie decorating, activities/crafts, and more! Get into the holiday spirit and join us! Parents, feel free to DROP 'n' SHOP or enjoy a night out while your kiddos party at the studio! FREE for Members!

#### + 6-WEEK MINI SESSION!

Now enrolling for our next Mini-Session! Classes begin in January! Check out the schedule and register online! Tumbling, Hippity Hop, Ballet/Tap, Adult Classes, and more! Perfect Holiday Gift for the dancer on your list!

#### + WINTER BREAK!

NO CLASSES December 12th - January 1st due to Winter Break!

## THINKING AHEAD...









Dec.4th - 9th











